

March 31, 2025

Ms. Donna Mathieson Founder Raven Ozhigaa Development 632 Valour Road Winnipeg, MB R3G 3A9

Dear Ms. Mathieson:

It is my pleasure to advise you that The Honourable Anita R. Neville, Lieutenant Governor of Manitoba, is pleased to accept your kind invitation to serve as Honorary Patron of the Raven Ozhigaa Development.

As Honorary Patron, Her Honour offers her support, encouragement, and general endorsement of the Raven Ozhigaa Development. In being granted patronage, you may acknowledge her support on your website/social media, as well as on your organization's letterhead.

The correct reference to the Lieutenant Governor in this capacity is Her Honour the Honourable Anita R. Neville, P.C., O.M., Lieutenant Governor of Manitoba.

As you may already know, guidelines established for this office prevent having the name of the Lieutenant Governor, or direct participation of the Lieutenant Governor associated with any fund-raising campaign or event. However, she does welcome for consideration, invitations to attend or host events for your organization such as award ceremonies, ribbon cuttings and other significant activities.

In sending this reply, Her Honour would like me to convey her very best wishes for the continued success of the Raven Ozhigaa Development . She looks forward to the opportunity to engage with you throughout her time in office.

Please contact our office at 204-945-2753 at any time if we can be of assistance.

Yours sincerely

Kate Gameiro

Executive Director and Private Secretary Office of the Lieutenant Governor